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14th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to remind you that, due to industrial action, the school will be closed to children 
in classes 1, 2, 5, 6, and 9 on Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March.  Class 3 
will be closed on Thursday 16th March only.  Copies of the previous two letters regarding 
industrial action can be found on the school website (Arbury Primary School - Letters - 
2023). 
 
The school is not entitled to receive notice from individual members taking action and is 
therefore appreciative that staff have voluntarily given the school advanced warning. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Ben Tull 
Headteacher 
Arbury Primary School 
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